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The Rajarathinam Stadium in 
Chennai was adorned with a 
myriad of colourful balloons on 
December 24, 2023, on the 
eve of Christmas. Families, 
including both children and 
parents, convened to partake 
in a fun-filled morning run 
aimed at advocating for organ 
donation. The venue saw an 
impressive turnout of nearly 
500 participants. Children, 
aged 3 to 15, enthusiastically 
ran laps around the stadium 
alongside their parents.
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